TOWN OF LAND O’ LAKES

REQUEST FOR BIDS

The town of Land O’ Lakes is requesting sealed bids for road construction on 2 sections
of Little Portage Lake Rd. Section 1 is approximately 0.303 miles of Little Portage Lake
Rd- from the end of new blacktop road then southwest towards Portage Creek 1,600'.
This is a Local Road Improvement Program (LRIP) grant project.

Section 2 is approximately 0.597 miles of Little Portage Lake Rd-from end of section 1
then southwest past Portage Creek 3,152'.

Bid requirements and conditions are available at the Clerk-Treasurer’s office, 715-547-
3255, 4331 County Rd B, PO Box 660, Land O’ Lakes, WI 54540, e-mail
clerk@landolakeswi.gov or website at landolakeswi.gov.

All sealed bids must be received by 3:00 pm, September 14, 2022. Bids will be opened
and reviewed at the Town Board meeting at 6:00 p.m. on that date. The Town Board
reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

Lynn Jolin,
Town Clerk-Treasurer
Town of Land O’ Lakes
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